
 

20​th​ February 2020 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
On Wednesday the 18th March 2020, the children in Stage 3 will be heading off on their 
excursion to Canberra. This is a 2 night excursion and we will be returning back to school on 
Friday the 20th March. 
 
The students need to be at school at ​5:45am​ on Wednesday 18th March to ensure that the 
coach leaves at 6:15am am sharp. 
 
What the students will need to bring: 

● Sensible walking shoes (preferably joggers) 
● Appropriate clothes for each day; Wednesday, Thursday and Friday (jeans, t-shirts, 

cardigans, socks etc) 
● Changes of underwear 
● Nightwear – no dressing gowns or slippers will be necessary 

● Toiletries – toothpaste, toothbrush, soap, deodorant (roll on deodorant ONLY) 
● A warm jacket or a jumper 
● No cameras or phones (there will be a school camera where teachers will take photos 

during the excursion) 
● Small amount of spending money (no more than - $20) to spend at QUESTACON 

(only) 
 
Cost: 
The cost of the excursion is​ $380.​ This has been included in the Term 1 School Fee Account.  
 
This fee covers accommodation, meals, admission fees, coach travel and staffing. 
 
Food: 
On Wednesday the 18th March, the children will be required to bring recess, lunch, afternoon 
tea, snacks and drinks. Food will be provided Wednesday night, Thursday and Friday. 
 
Permission Note/Medical Information: 
Attached is a permission note and medical information slip. It is essential that these forms are 
completed and returned no later than ​Monday 2ndMarch.​ If your child needs to take any 
medication during the excursion, please hand it to your child’s teacher on the morning of 
departure in a ziplock bag with written instructions. 
 
Itinerary: 
Will be sent home after permission note/medical information has been returned. 
 
IMPORTANT 
Please ensure that all your child’s clothing is labelled clearly.  
The children will be responsible for their own belongings. 



 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Coley White     Kay Magann    Alison Morley 
 

Canberra Excursion 2020 - 
Permission Note 

Due by 2nd March, 2020 
 
On Wednesday the 18th of March, the children in Stage 3 will be heading off to Canberra for 
their excursion. 
 
I give permission for my child _________________________________  Class ___________  
to participate in the Stage 3 excursion to Canberra. 
 
MEDICAL INFORMATION 

● Does your child have any medical condition you feel that the teachers should know about?  
Please circle     YES/NO 

 
If yes please note here: 
________________________________________________________________ 
 

● Any dietary requirements (vegetarian 
etc)_____________________________________________ 
 

● Please list any known allergies and the symptoms ​(including food). 
_____________________________________________________________________
__________ 

 

● Does your child need to take medication during the excursion? Please circle    YES/NO 

If yes please note here: 
____________________________________________________________ 
 

● Is there any other matter regarding your child’s welfare (e.g. bed wetting) and enjoyment of 
the excursion you feel the teacher should know about?   Please circle    YES/NO 

If yes please note here: 
____________________________________________________________ 
 

● I do / do not give permission for St Canice’s staff to administer Panadol if considered 
necessary. 
 

● In the event of an emergency I give the staff of St Canice’s my permission to seek medical 
attention for my child and I agree to cover the costs. I understand that I will be notified as 
soon as possible. 



 

Medicare No: ____________________________ 

Parent’s Name: __________________________________ 

Parent’s Signature:___________________________________ 

Date:___________________ 

EMERGENCY CONTACT DETAILS 

Home: Work: 

Mother’s Mobile: Father’s Mobile: 
Emergency Contact Name: 
Emergency Contact Number: 
 

 


